
LaSalle church of Christ 
 

1121 N. Military Rd. 
Niagara Falls, NY   14304 

Upcoming Events   (Lord willing)  

Oct. 12      Columbus Day in U.S.  /  Thanksgiving in Canada 
 

Oct. 18      Men’s Business Meeting    Budget discussion time.     (The meeting will be held upstairs, not in the basement.)   
 

Oct. 31      Set clocks back one hour before going to bed. 

Prayers    In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, thank Him for His Son and His blessings.  
 

Please pray as we continue our search for a preacher. 
 

Barbara Oliver is suffering with tendon and ligament issues in her leg.  
 

Bill Kinney  Let’s keep him in our prayers as well as Kris. 
 

Sonny Stine continues to deal with medication issues concerning his heart.   
 

Candi Butcher   Let’s keep her in our prayers. 
 

Denise Garlitz was able to be with us last week.  
 

Darlene Reed had outpatient surgery on her arm Sept. 24.  
 

Anna Brink had outpatient surgery on her back Oct. 02.   Things went well.  Let’s pray for continued improvement.  

 

Ruth Knepp   Let’s keep her in our prayers. 
 

Don Hipwell   Let’s keep him in our prayers. 
 

Cyndi Lewis’ children for moving away for military assignments and others with marital issues. Cyndi herself is holding her own 
with the cancer issue, no growth, so doctors are optimistic.  She thanks everyone for the prayers and support.   
 

Florence Walter, Denise Garlitz’ son in law’s grandmother, age 87, is dealing with health issues. 
 

Robin Young, Tyler Young’s sister.  Let’s keep her in our prayers as she deals with the recent loss of her 21 year old son.   
She is also going through a tough divorce. 

Weekly Budget Amt.          $1,843  

Contribution Last Sunday       $4,149.79   

Attendance Last Sunday              40     

The bulletin is posted on the board 
in the back on Sunday mornings. 

 

It can also be found on our website: 
 

lasallechurchofchrist.org 

Bulletin for 
Oct. 11, 2020 

Please see the card posted in the back from Don, Kelly, and Lilia Henry. 

Keith & Gloria Marten say hello to everyone. 

Condolences 
 

Redford Adair, a friend of Ron & Jean Cameron, passed away at the age of 81 in Elyria, OH on Oct. 2nd. 

Condolences 
 

Cory Parisi, age 21, passed away suddenly in Angola, NY on Sept. 22nd.  He is Tyler Young’s nephew, son of Tyler’s sister Robin. 

Coming Forward   
 

Bev McArthur and Edward Stearn came asking for forgiveness and prayers as they strive to be better children of God.  
Additionally, Tyler Young, our former minister, came forward seeking forgiveness and prayer. 
Let’s be mindful of them in our daily prayers!  

Potter’s Day of Prayer & Giving 
 

Praise God, a check for $2,730.00 was sent to help support Potter Children’s Home and Family Ministries.  
Thank you to everyone for your generous contribution and your loving hearts.  
This amount included $300.00 from the church treasury.  

Sermon Today         Please Shut The Gate    Matt. 6:25-34 


